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ER/EO                 16th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As I am sure you are all aware, Australia are currently facing a devastating situation and are in a state of 
emergency with the fires that continue to sweep through the country. As a school committed to supporting 
others, we feel it is important for us to do our bit for this cause. 
 
 
To raise money for the charities working to support Australia at this time, we would like have a non-uniform day 
on Friday 31st January in which we ask for donations of £1. Children are welcome to wear Australian themed 
clothing (cork hats, surfer shorts, Australian animals) or clothes of their own choice. 
 
 
To tie in with our year one’s topic of toys, we would also like to hold a recycled toy sale to raise further donations. 
As children enjoy their new toys after Christmas, the children have suggested that any old toys that are no longer 
wanted could be put to use. If your children have any toys that are in need of a new home, we would be 
extremely grateful for any donations to sell for a small price. Please send these into school with your child to 
pass on to their class teacher. The toy sale will be held on the morning of the 31st in the hall at 8:30-8:45. 
 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss Rook 
Year 1 Teacher 
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